
 

Meeting Date: March 25, 2024 
Department: Administration 
Submitted By: Nicol Brown, City Manager 
Prepared By: RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, Clerk 
Agenda Title:  DPW Superintendent   
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

As many of you are aware, Danny Staunton has been working for the City in his “retirement”. He was 
working part time as the City’s water license operator. 
 
In the absence of a City Manager, Danny stepped up to make sure all of the Cities’ construction projects 
were moving forward; therefore he worked over 20 hours a week. He did it without question because 
Danny knew the job had to be performed.   In that time frame, Danny has not received appropriate 
compensation.   
 
We are proposing a one-time stipend of $10,000 to compensate Danny for the time period he 
committed to the City from July 2023 to January 31, 2024. In addition to the stipend, we propose 
crediting him 120 hours of vacation time he would have otherwise accrued. 
 
As of the beginning of February 2024, we have brought Danny back to “full-time” as the Department 
of Public Works Superintendent.   
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